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Cruz, Tatiana

From: Mindy Noyes <mindyn@me.com>
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 12:16 PM
To: Cruz, Tatiana
Subject: Re: Hello- 2632 montrose

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hello Tatiana, 
 
I would like to have in record that upon our meeting with Jason with Ashley Vance, and Brian Bucher from Geo 
Solutions, as they came to do a site visit, with our permission to walk on our property, that Brian (from Geo 
Solutions) recommended that the retaining walls surrounding our property (THAT WERE APPROVED OF BY THE 
COUNTY years ago) should remain for the safety of our home. After Brian and Jason were here, they decided 
that those walls were important to keep there. This was not my encouragement but Brian Bucher’s from Geo 
Solutions recommendations to Ashley Vance. 
 
Please note this in the paperwork. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mindy Noyes 
 
 
 
 
 
> On Sep 25, 2024, at 3:27 PM, Cruz, Tatiana <cruzt@countyofsb.org> wrote: 
> 
> Hi Mindy, 
> 
> I didn't get a response regarding which other plans you were requesting. I attached a copy of the stormwater 
control plan. There is not a "hydrology" report for this project. A copy of the second record of survey and site 
plan is also attached. The site plan drawings cross-reference the new record of survey in addition to the record 
of survey from 1929 and the topographic survey from 2020. On grade stairs and rock wall are still show as 
being partially on the 2632 property.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
> 
> Thank you, 
> 
> Tatiana 
> 
> 


